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To: Graduate and undergraduate students and non-faculty members

As scheduled, the presentations of the Master's Course Studies

(September graduation) will be held on July 17 (Fri) at the 5th-floor
Auditorium, Chemistry Main Building. However, in order to avoid crowding
in the auditorium, we will ask only the faculty members and the students
giving the presentations to attend the presentation sessions. Please be
aware that all the undergraduate students, all the graduate students

other than the presenters, and the non-faculty members will not be

allowed to attend the presentation sessions.
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